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Press Release

Nepal has strongly condemned the terrorist attack at a restaurant in Gulshan area of Dhaka,
Bangladesh.

The Rt. Hon. President Bidya Devi Bhandari, Rt. Hon. Prime Minister K P Sharma Oli and
Hon. Deputy Prime Minister and Minister for Foreign Affairs Kamal Thapa have sent
separate messages to their Bangladeshi counterparts yesterday, and expressed sympathy and
solidarity of the people and Government of Nepal at this hour of grief.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Kathmandu
3 July 2016



